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Barnett, Jessica: PC-Plan

From: Roig, Ana: PC-Plan
Sent: 27 March 2014 09:23
To: Planning Policy
Subject: FW: Review of core strategy - basements

 
 

From: Planning: PC-PlanSvc  
Sent: 26 March 2014 18:05 
To: Roig, Ana: PC-Plan 
Subject: FW: Review of core strategy - basements 
 
 
 
Sarah Cox 
Senior Casework Support Officer 
Planning and Borough Development 
 

From: Andrew Haworth-Booth 
Sent: 26 March 2014 17:29 
To: Planning: PC-PlanSvc 
Cc:  
Subject: Review of core strategy - basements 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
We are very concerned by the number of basement developments in the Kensington area which have had a 
severe negative impact on residents quality of life and possible long term negative impacts on the building 
structure of surrounding properties.  
 
We support Councils proposals to change the policy towards basement developments and are in favour of 
much stricter guidelines in order reduce the number of such developments.  
 
However, we are very concerned that Council is considering including listed buildings in limiting 
developments to one story and no more than 50% of the garden. We believe that listed buildings should be 
EXCLUDED from this policy and not be permitted under any circumstances. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Andrew & Jane Haworth- Booth 
 
Sent from Samsung Mobile on O2  


